
 

 

 

30.6.23 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thank you for coming to sports day today! We hope that everyone enjoyed 

themselves. We were really impressed by the children’s running technique and 

athleticism. The children also seemed to really enjoy the sporting activities before 

school. 

We will share some photographs of ‘Sports Week’ in the July newsletter. 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

These are now available to view on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-

curriculum-headlines.php 

 

YEAR 6: SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD’S MOVE TO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

The NHS-in-Schools Wellbeing Service have arranged a webinar and workshop 

which Year 6 parents may find useful. Please see the attached flyer for more 

information and details of how to book. 

 

CLUBS FOR AUTUMN TERM 2023 

Thank you for all your applications for our autumn term clubs. Emails were sent out 

today to let you know whether or not your child has been allocated a place in any of 

our after school clubs. If you are not the ‘Main Payer’ on your child’s ParentPay 

account, you may wish to check with the main account holder – as they will have 

received the confirmation email. Please make your payment by Friday 14th July 

2023 in order to secure your place. Any places which have not been paid for by that 

date will be offered to children on the waiting list. 

 

LUNCHTIME FOOTBALL TRAINING 

Lunchtime football training has now finished for the summer term. 

 

WESTCROFT JUNIOR AQUATHLON 

Some of you may be interested in this event which is taking place in September. 

Click on the link to find out more and to reserve you place. 

https://www.britishtriathlon.org/events/westcroft-junior-aquathlon-2023_14740 

 



MULTIPLICATION CHECK- NATIONAL TEST 

This week we received the results of the National Multiplication Check for our Year 

4 pupils who took the National Test in June. They did extremely well with 48% of 

children receiving full marks! This is a 12% increase on last year’s results. Well 

done! The children have worked extremely hard to learn to recall them at speed – 

hard work always pays off! We were very proud of their achievements. Parents’ will 

receive their child’s test data in the end of year school reports. 

 

Y6 SATS DATA 

We do not get back the Year 6 SATS data until Tuesday 11th July. You will receive 

your child’s test data in their end of year reports. 

 

We hope that you have a relaxing weekend. 

 

See you on Monday 

 

Mrs Lamy 

Headteacher 


